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Agenda Item 
Item 6. D. - Watershed Management Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The LMRWD released the draft rules to the Technical Advisory Committee on April 20, 2019 and at the same time invited 

the TAC to a meeting on May 14th.  At the TAC meeting, staff went through the draft rules and timeline for approval of the 

rules.  Staff also explained the process the LMRWD intends to use to issue general permits to LGUs.  The timeline gave the 

TAC until the end of May to provide comments to the LMRWD.  A reminder was sent to the TAC on May 30th, extending the 

date for comments to June 7th.  Several cities requested more time to review the plan and provide comments.  Staff 

extended the deadline for comments to the end of June and also gave a clarification that the rules were a new document 

and not a replacement for Appendix K of the LMRWD Plan (some cities asked for a red-lined version of the rules). 

The Board of Water and Soil Resources was informed of the LMRWD decision to extend the time for the LGUs to provide 

comments. 

Staff expects to be able to revise the draft rules as appropriate and have a clean draft for Board approval at the July 

meeting. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday June 19, 2019 


